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Investor webchat

On Thursday, May 26, 2022 at At 1.30 p.m. there was a chat with Marek Wadowski, Vice President of the
Management Board of Grupa Azoty S.A.

The subject of the meeting was the results generated by companies from the Grupa Azoty Group in the first
quarter of 2022.

A transcript of the meeting is available HERE.

https://tarnow.grupaazoty.com/en/investor-relations/media/investor-webchats#item64

